
Honorable Supervisors: 

 

 

Endangered Habitats League supports ending the County's contract with Wildlife Services, and 

(b) implementing a non-lethal coexistence program. This would be ecologically and ethically 

sound. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Dan Silver 

 

 

Dan Silver, Executive Director 

Endangered Habitats League 

 


